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UNITED NATIONS PALESTINE COMMISSION
COMMUNICATION FROM THE JEWISH AGENCY

FOR PALESTINE CONCERNING JEWISH GOVERNMENT OFFICIALS IN PALESTINE

 
The following communication, concerning Jewish Government officials in Palestine, has been received from the Jewish Agency for Palestine.
 

 
 

THE JEWISH AGENCY FOR PALESTINE
16 East 66th Street,
New York 21, N.Y.

February 13, 1948
Dr. R.J. Bunche, Secretary
United Nations Palestine Commission
Lake Success
New York
Dear Dr. Bunche:
Following our conversation of today, I would like to inform you that 4,500 Jewish government officials in Palestine are ready to cooperate with the United Nations
Commission.
We are asked to convey to you this information which should, however, be considered as confidential for reasons explained to you.

Yours faithfully,
Sd) D. Horowitz
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